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Richard Williams <richard.williams@lacity.org> 

Thu, Jul6, 2017 at 8:40AM 

I am wondering if it might be a good idea to restrict cannibus storefronts out of areas that may be controlled by street 
gangs, i only say this because it might promote extortion as it does already with some of the medical marijuana 
dispensaries. I don't know if this is a real problem, but given it's prevelance historically, I think it might be something to 
consider. 

Thank you. 


